The meeting of Deputy Prime Minister
Oleg Serebrian with the Commissioner
of the German Federal Foreign Office

for Crisis Prevention and Stabilization

On May 13, 2025, Deputy Prime Minister for Reintegration Oleg Serebrian held a
meeting with the Commissioner of the German Federal Foreign Office for Crisis
Prevention and Stabilization, H.E. Anka Feldhusen, who was accompanied by Mrs.
Margret Uebber, Ambassador of the Federal Republic of Germany to the Republic of
Moldova.

The discussions between the two officials focused on the current security situation in
the region, the dialogue between Chisinau and Tiraspol, and the Moldovan authorities’
efforts to maintain stability throughout the country and to improve the mechanisms for
managing potential crisis situations.

Deputy Prime Minister Oleg Serebrian expressed his gratitude to the representative of
Berlin for Germany’s consistent and steadfast support to Chisinau, including in the
country’s efforts toward European integration and national reintegration.




